
 

   

 

REPORT TO MAYOR AND THE CITY COUNCIL 

 

 

DATE: November 15, 2024 

 

TO:  Mayor and City Council 

 

FROM: Brian G. LeBrun, Deputy City Manager - Finance 

 

SUBJECT: 2025 Senior Membership Rate Correction for the Golf Course  

 

 

Recommendation 

 

Accept this report correcting the 2025 Senior membership rate to $1,295, as 

recommended by the Golf Course Advisory Committee. 

 

Background 

 

In August 2024, a report was presented to the City Council recommending rate changes 

for the 2025 golf season.  After discussion, the City Council approved the rates as 

presented.  

 

Discussion 

 

As part of the rate recommendation in August 2024, the current Senior rate of $1,295 was 

presented with a $100 increase to $1,395.  This was not the recommendation of the Golf 

Course Advisory Committee.   

 

At its meeting on July 11, 2024, the consensus of the Golf Course Advisory Committee 

was to not increase the Senior membership rate, as this rate was substantially increased 

last year. The inconsistency was identified at the October Golf Course Advisory 

Committee meeting and committee members requested a review.  At the November 14, 

2024 Golf Course Advisory Committee meeting, I noted the error in the recommendation 

to City Council and confirmed that a Report to Council would be presented in December 

requesting that the original recommendation of the Golf Course Advisory Committee for 

the Senior rate be corrected to $1,295, as originally proposed. 

 

I am glad to answer any questions. 
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